
	
	
	
	
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
The Egham Residents’ Association wishes to object to 
planning application RU17/0953 for 11 Osborne Road, 
Egham. 
 
The application appears to be part of the process – 
something we repeatedly complain about – by which 
much of Egham is relentlessly being turned into a further 
campus of Royal Holloway College. 
 
The proposed car parking provision also seems to be 
seriously inadequate, which would mean that the already 
bad parking situation in the area close to the property 
would be exacerbated. 
 
We apologise for the lateness of this representation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Chris Fisher 
 
Planning co-ordinator, Egham Residents’ Association 
 
8 Limes Road, Egham, Surrey, TW20 9QT 
 
chrisfisher143@gmail.com 
Phone: 07837782012 or 01784-435166 
 
 




